

March 19, 2002

Rex Havens 107 Windridge Drive Washington, IL 61571

Dear Rex:

As our fiscal year comes to a close, I've had an opportunity to looks back on the events of the past 12 months. Your performance at our Holiday Party was definitely a highlight for our company!

I want to thank you for coming to our party and sharing your humor. We received many wonderful comments about the show. The bit you did on the color of women's shoes was a perfect fit for a women's fashion retailer, it really hit home with many of us. It was great to find a comedian that could be furny without offending.

Good luck to you in the future, and thanks again for an excellent performance!

Sincerely,

Tracy Neubauer

Systems Analyst/Activity Team Lead

218-727-8431 x3301